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February 2005

Hello Fellow Jaycees!

Hopefully many of you have heard the wonderful news
rom the South Carolina Year-End Convention. 
Summerville was awarded the Number One Chapter in
he State!  Thanks to all of our members and the

many volunteers that are the success of our chapter. 
Your dedication and hard work are nothing short of
astonishing, and myself, along with Summerville's
Board of Directors sincerely thank you. 
Our February membership meeting will occur on
Thursday 2/3/05 at Rob's Place in Summerville. 
Networking will begin at 7:00pm, and our dinner and
meeting will start at 7:30pm.  We have a guest
speaker, Fred Ruddock with Berkeley/Dorchester
A.B.A.T.E.  Mr. Ruddock will be discussing
Governmental Involvement with our group during the
meeting.  Please contact me should you need
additional information, or directions to Rob's Place.  I
may be reached at 843-709-0068 or via email at
stindall@remax.net. 
Our 2005 Calendar is full!  I hope to see all of you at
he upcoming Race Expo benefiting The Victory
unction Gang Camp on Sat. 2/5/05.  The Hunt for the

Heart Scavenger Hunt is just around the corner on
Sun. March 6, 2005.  The Board of Directors is
challenging you to take part in the scavenger hunt and
compete against fellow Jaycees from around the
state!  Please feel free to contact me for additional
nformation and sponsorship information. 
Thanks again for all your hard work and dedication to
The Summerville Jaycees.  We look forward to Racing
o the Top with you throughout 2005!
    Nominations for the very prestigious SC Outstanding Young

Americans are coming up.  If you know of an outstanding
young adult in the categories of Agriculture, Business
Leadership, Education, Fitness Leadership, Public Service,
Religious Leadership, or Overall Community Service, please
contact me to nominate them.  The SCOYA is a tremendous
honor to receive and I d love to hear your ideas on nominees.

Thank you,
Shannon L. Tindall
28th Summerville President
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2005 President, Shannon Tindall
accepts her SC state award for

Outstanding Jaycee of the
Year  at the Year End

convention in Folly Beach.

Welcome the all new

The 2nd Wednesday of each month
is when we meet. Businesses are

invited to attend.

Location: Perkins-Main St.
When: February 9th at 8:30am



                  2004 YEAR END Convention

Hello Fellow JAYCEES,

˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚ I would first like to take this time to thank
each and every one of you for being a part of this
wonderful organization. Without folks like you, we
would not be able to do the things that we do to
Help People . Without you, Summerville would
not be the #1 Chapter in the entire state of South
Carolina. So, in all honesty, I Thank You!

˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚ I would just like to let you all know that we a
having our Member Meeting for February, on
Thursday 3 Feb 05. It will begin at approximately 7:30
p.m. However, instead of our normal meeting place
of Scotties of Oakbrook, we will be meeting at a
new bar by the name of ROB S. Rob’s is located on
Bacons Bridge Road.˚ If you’re heading from
Trolley/Bacons Bridge split it’s on the right just as the
wo lanes merge into one.˚ It looks like an old

warehouse.˚If you need further directions, feel free to
write or call your 2005 President Shannon Tindall at
shannon@prattandco.com 843-709-0068. She is
familiar with the location. ˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚
˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚

National US JAYCEES Year-End Convention in
Daytona Beach. Registration between now and March 12,
s $160. For more info check out the following web page:

http://www.datona2005.fljaycees.org/welcome.shtml
 can t wait to get the New Year started with the Jaycees,
and I hope to see lots more new faces, as well as, the
riendly ones I already know. God Bless.

Alexander J. Arntz
Management VP
843-270-4541

To My Fellow Members,

I am proud to announce that I am your new Individual
Development VP.

This past year was a breakthrough year for the Summerville
Jaycees.  I want to extend great appreciation to Melinda
Mazzone our 2004 President for the outstanding job she did
with this chapter in the past year.  Also, I want to thank all of
our members for the effort they put forth in 2004.  With out
you all Summerville would not be the #1 Chapter in SC and
we would not have won the 11 awards we did at the year-end
convention. THANK YOU!!!

Listed below are some of the requirements that I must meet
to fulfill my obligations as IDVP.  Also for the next
newsletter I am conducting a Member Survey that is an
important tool to your success and the success of this
chapter.  I want you to ask yourselves one question.  What
do I want to get out of the Jaycees ?  Once you answer this
question I would like you to fill out the  survey and make
your board members aware of what it is that you want.  Once
we know what you want we can make every effort possible
to bring you the services you want.  This organization is not
one in which only has one thing to offer, yet is an
organization that has something or the ability to offer its
members and the community what they want.  This being
said take the 5 minutes it will take to fill out next months
survey and get what you want out of your time with the
Jaycees (no strings attached).

I encourage all of you to come out to our monthly social this
month and let us help you.  Also one thing that would benefit
you all greatly is our two networking socials this month.  We
have our monthly National Business Networking meeting on
the 9th at 8:30am at the Perkins on Main St. Summerville.
We then have a Business after Hours with the Summerville
Chamber of Commerce at 5:30pm on the 24th.  The location
has yet to be determined. For questions or comments call me
at 843-324-3029 or email me at
olen.gifford@charleston.af.mil.

Thank you, Dane Gifford-IDVP

Amanda Wesfall
 Brad Steele

&
Travis Tindall



WELCOME NEW
BUSINESSS
SPONSORS

Upcoming Events

FEB 3rd –Member Social – Rob’s
Place on Bacon’s Bridge Road.
Meeting time is 7:15pm networking
meeting will start at 7:45pm-8:30pm

FEB 5th –1st Annual Race
Expo. Time to help raise those funds
for the kids at the Petty Camp Victory
Junction Gang Camp . Join us between
the hours of 8:30am-6pm. Call
Thompson or Shannon at 709-0068.
Vendors, Live Music, Race Cars and
Fun…

FEB 9th - NBN (National
(Business Networking)
Team.  Meeting is at Perkins on
Main St, Summerville 8:30am till
9:45am.

FEB 24th –Business After Hours
with the Chamber of Commerce.
Location:  TBA

TSUNAMI DRESS RELIEF:  I would like
each of you to pitch in and help with the
International disaster we have been faced with.
We have started a collection of family clothing
all sizes needed. Call Alex, Melinda or myself
for the nearest drop offs.  Collections will end
on March 4th 2005.

Alex Arntz will
be the next super hero to jump
out of a plane for the Children’s
Miracle Network. Coming in
August of 2005.

   FOLLY BEACH CONVENTION

Farewell to our 2004
SC State President

Brian Ashworth

Special Thanks goes to the
Charleston Jaycees for

hosting the 2004 Year End
Convention!

Please Welcome

The New Berkeley Jaycees

AND

N. Charleston
J

Birthday Wishes
for our Cupid
Babies..

I want to thank each and
every one of you for being a
member of the Jaycees.  If
you know someone that we
can help, please refer them
to us. Rather it is for a job,
or something much
different. We help people
and I would like for
everyone to know that we
are the next Generation.

NBN Networking Team will
meet this Wednesday at
Perkins on Main Street. If
you re in business to
promote yourself, come join
us.

For more information call
568-0509 or show up at
Perkins on February 9th

8:30am.

Member invoices will be
going out this month. Please
pay what you can and our
business sponsor time will
take care of the rest.

In the Jaycee Spirit,
Melinda Mazzone

Congratulations to all
Summerville took home the

WOOD!

Email your ideas for the
newsletter to

SummervilleJaycees@yahoo.com



Business Sponsor
Directory

 Assist Flooring (843) 814-5560
 Bill s Liquor and Fine Wines (843) 875-

6666
 BWC Products (843) 873-0474

For All Your Computer Needs!
 Brush Strokes by Nickole (843) 486-

5786
 Dyal Memorial Inc. (843) 871-2016
 Epicurean on the Go (843) 814-5560
 Flowertown Fine Arts Academy˚˚871-7004
 Maily s Salon (843) 871-1599
 Medicine Man (843) 871-6944
 Money Man Pawn (843) 873-8150
 Mother Nature (843) 871-0074
 Sherwin Williams (843) 875-6411
 Sunshine Life Chiropractic (843) 442-

3135
 Sweetgrass Salon (843) 851-1929
 U.S. Army (843) 875-4591
 Vertical Horizon Outfitters (843) 552-

5817
Many Items to Choose From

 Waterwheel Fishing & Tackle (843)
873-6802

 World Matrial Arts (843) 851-7079
 Zaxby s (843) 767-3637
 Holiday Inn Express  875-3300
 Prestige Cabinets (843) 478-2003
 Rev’s Open Pit Bar-b-q 851-5227
 Novel Concepts 709-5390
 Pulliam Home Remodeling Inc. 873-

5578
 Stokes Honda 572-4700 (Special

Discounts for Jaycee Members)

Summerville Jaycees
PO Box 1506

Summerville, SC 29484

 Hey Gang! (Victory Junction Gang, that is!)

February 5th is HERE!˚ The 1st Annual Race Expo
benefiting The Victory Junction Gang Camp is off and
running!˚ I personally ask that each of you attend the
event in support of one of my favorite charities.˚ We
have successfully secured entertainment, local vendors,
race vehicle exhibitors and attendees over the past few
weeks.˚ Please continue to assist us in promoting this
exciting event.˚ If you need tickets to sell, or fliers to
pass out, please contact me at 843-200-3979.˚

The Summerville Jaycees are involved in many
community projects throughout the upcoming year.˚
These projects are designed to help raise money to
benefit community development, as well as working to
better our community as a whole.˚ Should you see a
specific need in our community, please speak with me
about it.... fresh ideas are what help keep our chapter
operating; making Summerville an overall nicer place to
live is what becomes of it.
I’d personally like to thank all of our members, board of
directors and volunteers for a successful 2004...after all,
Summerville is currently the No. 1 chapter in the state!˚
Thanks again, and keep up the good work ~ let’s do it
again in 2005!

Feel Your Heart Race!
Thompson Tindall,
2005 CDVP
http://summervillejcs.tripod.com/summevillejcs/

Respectfully,

Thompson Tindall, 2005 CDVP-
mailto:stindall1@sc.rr.com,


